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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:50 PM
To: 'Victor Calise'
Subject: RE: Electric Rates Increase!!

Good afternoon Mr. Calise,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Victor Calise [mailto:calise.victor7223@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Electric Rates Increase!! 
 
There is no reason to allow this 23% rate increase by the FPL that has a 1.6 
billion dollar profit for 2017. 
 
it is criminal to place the burden of giving 960 million ofn that  proposed increase 
into the the pockets of  
 
the investors of FLP! 
 
I trust that you will do the right thing for the tax payers of Florida. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Victor F Calise 
4070 Stow Way 
Naples, FL 
239-692-8271 
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